
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: Instrument Selection Day for G.S. Lakie Middle School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hello, my name is Daniel Yaretz. Your child had the opportunity today to go through an 

online presentation for G.S. Lakie Band, as part of the instrument selection process for 

Grade 6. Music is a fun and challenging subject that offers lifelong learning and 

enjoyment. No other subject challenges us in so many different ways as the study of a 

musical instrument. 

 

Please visit our website www.lakiemusic.com for program details, instrument videos and 

resources. You will also find a Registration e-form that you can fill out under the 

“registration” tab. Use the password lakiemusic2021 to access the page.   

 

If you and your child decide that they would like to pursue band as an option next year, 

please contact our Administrator Aimee Dewacht. Aimee can be contacted via email or 

by phone and will help you in the process to switch your child’s option selection. It is 

important to realize that learning an instrument is challenging and requires a significant 

investment of time to be successful. Band is a three-term option and does leave a student 

with three other option choices to pursue in middle school.  

 

Once lists are finalized and instrument selections are organized, I will send further 

correspondence about acquiring an instrument for the upcoming school year. 

 

Aimee Dewacht | Administrator  

Email: aimee.dewacht@lethsd.ab.ca 

Phone: 403-327-3465 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Daniel Yaretz 
Band & Choral Director 

G.S. Lakie Middle School 

daniel.yaretz@lethsd.ab.ca 

 

 

    

http://www.lakiemusic.com/

